Did You Know?

Taking the SAT is a way for stu-
dents to aim higher, consider new
options, and look hopefully to their
path beyond high school. After exper-
imenting with test-optional policies,
many schools are reinstating testing
requirements. Registration is open for
the 2024-25 digital SAT. Learn more at
SAT.org/digital.




